
 

  

  

 
 
  

 
 
 

 

The Jason Paul Cameron 

Foundation was estab-

lished in loving memory 

of Jason Paul Cameron 

November 21, 1987 - 

June 30, 2005 

Our Crest visually    
depicts the values for 
which the Foundation 
stands.  The lamp  
represents    academic 
excellence, while the 
sower represents  
service to God and  
others and the spread-
ing of God’s Word. The 
tree symbolizes the  
importance of Christ-
centered families, and 
the cross depicts our 
faith in the resurrected 
Christ. The crest is  
emblazoned with the 
Foundation’s theme 
verse to remind us all 
that we set an exam-
ple each day!  

Our mission:  
“Enriching lives 

through service to 
God and others,  

missions and  minis-
tries, and   academic 

excellence.” 

 
Dear Friends, 

 

What an incredible year of ministry it has been! Each year we are astounded at the ways 
the Lord provides and how HE shows us that HE is not through with what our community 
started in 2005 with the formation of the Jason Paul Cameron Foundation! We want to 
share with you all the ways you made a difference in the 2022-2023 school year. 

 

As each school year comes to a close, we pray about where God would lead this ministry in 
the coming year. We never imagined that after 18 years we would still be privileged to 
minister to so many. This year we received a call that the JPC Foundation had been named 
as the recipient of a generous gift in a will. God made it abundantly clear HE was still at 
work! We were honored by this gift from a family who received a copy of Good Grief in 
their own time of need and wished to impact others for years to come. 

 

This summer, our pastor led us through a four-week series called “Together We” which 
explored the core values of our church, First West. He spoke each week about the values: 
Worship, Equip, Reach, Multiply, and I sensed the Lord reveal to me the ways our ministry 
works hand in hand with those values. Through the scholarship program for youth camp 
and education; mentoring programs for students, school leadership and interns; and 
through the provision of the Good Grief book for families and grief programs we share 
each of those same values. This year we provided a leadership book to all new principals, 
assistant principals and counselors in our school district.  In addition, we provided the 
book to the leadership team at Southwest Christian School in Fort Worth where Jonathan 
serves in administration. We were also honored to provide our Daily Evaluation Cards to 
thousands of students at the area wide Youth Impact night. 

 

Each November we publish our newsletter in memory of 
Jason on his birthday. Your continued support is yet another 
confirmation that God is not finished yet! Through your 
gifts the JPC Foundation was able to give back over $40,000 
this past year to students, leaders, families, churches and   
organizations who also strive to make an eternal impact for 
HIS Kingdom. Thank you for your trust and support! 

 
Sincerely, 

The Cameron Families 
 



2023  $1,000 Scholarship Recipients 

Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/JasonPaulCameronFoundation. We would love to hear from past and current scholarship recipients! 

Amy Guerrero 

LSU 

Frances Bishop 

LA Tech 

Annabelle Cardin 

LSU 

Madison Barrios 

LA Tech 

2023  Ambassadors for Christ Scholarship Recipients 

Kylee Holyfield 

LA Tech 

Gavin Thomas 

LA Tech 

Alyssa Pace 

LA Tech 

Hannah Remore 

LA Tech 

Madison Turner 

ULM 

Alec Williams 

LA Tech 

Julianna Wedrall 

LA Tech 

Aly Youngblood 

LA Tech 

Emma Waren 

LA Tech 

This year, extra scholarship funds were available, so area youth pastors nominated students who are ambassadors for Christ 
in their church, community, and schools for scholarship awards. Pictures were unavailable, but the recipients are as follows: 

 

     Holden Aultman  LA Tech 

     Edjanae’ Darby  Millsaps 

     Evan Bickford  LA Christian 

     Claire McKeithen  LA Tech 

     Lindsey Gooden  LA Tech 

     Madisyn Freeman  LA Tech 



   Worship, Equip, Reach, Multiply 2022-2023 

The vision of the Jason Paul Cameron Foundation is to make a difference in the lives of area youth.  Your gifts provided the funds to touch these 

young people in many ways!  We pray that these youth will learn of God’s love for them through your contributions.  Area Youth Pastors may con-

tact the Foundation to request scholarship assistance for their youth programs. Because of your gifts, the JPC Foundation was able to provide assis-

tance to the following: 

YOUTH CAMP/MISSIONS 

The Assembly, Cedar Crest, Christ Church, Community Baptist, Fair Park, First West, North Monroe, The Pentecostals 

 

MENTORING/BAND PROGRAMS 

West Monroe High School, Ouachita Parish High School, Neville High School 

 

SEE YOU AT THE POLE LOCKER CARDS 

West Monroe High School, West Ridge Middle School, Good Hope Middle School 

Educational Scholarships 

Youth Camp 

Youth Camp 

Educational Scholarships 

Seniors Project 

Youth Camp 

Mentoring Project 

Educational Scholarships 

Scholarships 

Mentoring 

Mentoring 

See You at the Pole 

See You at the Pole 

Mentoring 

Youth Camp 

Broaden Horizons Summer Program  

Mentoring 

Youth Camp 

Youth Mission Trip 

Youth Camp 

Youth Impact 

Equipping Leaders Equipping Leaders 

Scholarships 

Intern Program See You at the Pole Broaden Horizons 



Memorials Daily Evaluation Questions 
 
 

 

These four questions were found on Jason’s 
mirror.  They became a memorable part of the 
service celebrating his life.  They were part of a 
youth LIFE Group lesson taught by Debbie 
Hood Lee at First Baptist Church West Monroe. 

 

1. What did I do for Jesus today? 

2. What did I do to contribute to my      
family today? 

3. How would other people describe           
my attitude today? 

4. Did I spend time with Jesus today? 
 

 

We pray that these questions continue to 
challenge and bless lives for years to come. 

 
 

Printable cards with the Daily Evaluation Questions are 

available at www.jpcfoundation.com. 

 
 

Jason Paul Cameron Foundation 
P.O. Box 2474 

West Monroe, LA  71294-2474 

318-512-9324 

 

The Foundation is supported solely 
through your generosity; any donations 
or memorials are greatly appreciated. 
The Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-
profit      organization, and all contribu-
tions are tax deductible as allowed by 
law. 

 

www.jpcfoundation.com 

“Don’t let anyone look down on you because you are young, but set an example 
for the believers in speech, in life, in love, in faith, and in purity.”  1 Timothy 4:12 

 

 

 
You may wish to contribute in memory of (or to honor)  
someone who has played an important role in your  
life. When a donation is received, we send an 
acknowledgement to the family of the person being 
memorialized (or honored) to inform them of your gift to 
the Foundation.  If the gift is a memorial, we include  
a copy of the book Good Grief with the 
acknowledgement. Your gift will also honor Jason and 
bless the lives of other young people in our community.  
Each family receives a card with these verses found  
in Jason’s Bible the morning after his death which 
encouraged our family in our time of need. 
 

“God is our refuge and strength,    
 an ever-present help in trouble.”   Psalms 46:1 
 

“Have mercy on me, O God, have mercy on me,  

 for in you my soul takes refuge.   

I will take refuge in the shadow of your wings  

 until the disaster has passed.”   Psalms 57:1 
 

“Trust in him at all times, O people;  

 pour out your hearts to him,  

          for God is our refuge.”  Psalms 62:8

   


